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P U B L I C    N O T I C E 
 

Perquimans County will hold a public hearing in the Meeting Room located in the 

Perquimans County Library, 512 S. Church Street, Hertford, NC  27944 on Monday, August 16, 

2021, at 7:00 p.m. to receive public comments on the following recommendations of the 

“Monument to the Confederate Dead” Work Group: 

1. Recommend that the Commissioners add signage which contextualizes the monument 
to provide the whole story of that era.  

 

2. Recommend that the Commissioners approach the private owners of the King Street 
Memorial for relocation to the Courthouse green in a location of equal stature and 
prominence. 

 

 The Board of Commissioners will receive oral and written comments from the public.  

Oral comments are limited to three (3) minutes for each speaker and time may not be ceded to 

others.  In order for the written comments to be included in the meeting, those comments would 

need to be provided to the Clerk to the Board at mhunnicutt@perquimanscountync.gov by noon 

on August 16, 2021.  If you have any questions, you may contact the County Manager’s Office at 

(252) 426-8484. 
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